2014 Main Street Construction Project
Construction Update September 12, 2014

WisDOT Project:

DOT Project work completed September 8 — September 13:

Completed the remaining concrete work throughout the project site. Continued installing topsoil,
landscaping and permanent erosion control items along with the permanent signing work. Started
paving the private driveway / parking lot areas. Started layout work for the final pavement markings.

DOT Project Work scheduled for the week of September 15 — September 19:
Finish landscaping and permanent erosion control items. Finish work on permanent signing. Finish work
on pavement markings. Open the STH 19 and STH 113 roadways to traffic.

DOT Project Work scheduled for the week of September 22 — September 27:
Complete miscellaneous project punch list work and clean-up tasks.

Jon Maxwell, MSA Professional Services
(608) 963-4539
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Downtown Streetscape Portion:

Here is a summation of work completed this week (9/8 to 9/12), work to be completed next week (9/15
to 9/19) and work scheduled for the following week (9/22 to 9/26) based on our meeting with Parisi
yesterday morning with Parisi:

This week (9/8 to 9/12) a crew from Voegeli Landscaping has worked on decorative brick paver
installation and restoration and seeding around the downtown area. Crews from Parisi have opened up
the first phase of colored concrete crosswalks to traffic and have worked on removals for the second
phase of colored concrete crosswalk pours. They are expected to pour these crosswalks today (9/11).
Parisi has poured new sidewalk on both sides of the street east of Madison Street. They are also
expected to finish the remaining concrete work around the railroad tracks this week.

Next week (9/15 to 9/19) crews are expected to work on pavement marking and signing throughout all
of Main Street and the roundabout area (see DOT project update). Work also expected to occur includes
any remaining brick that needs to be installed and seeding and restoration throughout the project
corridor. Main Street and the roundabout area are anticipated to be open for traffic by Friday 9/19 (see
DOT project update).

Work possibly scheduled for two weeks out (9/22 to 9/26) includes bench installation at various
locations in the downtown area.
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